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Through 2018 the Niagara Society continued with traditional activities, including monthly 
meetings and ongoing development of the website. Public relations activities were undertaken 
to increase public, government and business awareness of Niagara area architects. Full pages 
were taken in the monthly magazine Business Link Niagara. In three issues, Niagara area firms 
placed advertisements; the NSA worked with the publication's staff to create additional 
advertorial content discussing architecture and architects.   
 
In conjunction with the City of St.Catharines' Performing Arts Centre, the NSA spearheaded and 
sponsored an Architecture+Design film series. Over the summer three films were shown, 
followed by a talk and discussion.   
 
The NSA held an 'Architects' Open House', as part of September's Grape and Wine Festival 
and cultural week-end. The Open House focused on visitor participation. People were invited to 
judge architectural photographs taken by NSA members and participate in a survey about their 
reactions to various buildings. A number of submission panels from past Niagara Design 
Awards were displayed, and local architects discussed architecture and the role of architects. A 
heritage room displayed models and drawings of noteworthy historic buildings in Niagara and 
showed a video on the prominent interwar firm of Nicholson & Macbeth. A mid-century modern 
room included a PowerPoint exhibition of interesting mid-century buildings in Niagara, and there 
was a children's table with craft supplies, where the children could 'play architect' and create 
their own building concepts under the guidance of one of the society's members.  
 
The Niagara Architecture Student Bursary was awarded to a Syllabus student working in one of 
the local offices. 
 
A 'Get Your ConEd Points Day' was held with a programme for architects who needed a few 
more structured or non-structured points before the end of the 2017-18 cycle.   
 
Ian Ellingham, PhD, FRAIC 
Chair, Niagara Society of Architects 

 
 
Attached material: 

Business Link Niagara news clippings 
Poster from Architecture + Design Film Series 
Images of Architects' Open House 

 
 













 Images from 'Architects' Open House', as part of the Niagara Grape and Wine Festival in September 2018. 
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